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September 1, 2021 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 

Re:  Joint Memo – National Truth and Reconciliation Day, September 30, 2021 
 
The Government of Canada recently passed legislation to make September 30th a federal statutory 
holiday called the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation.  This day is an important step in the 
reconciliation process.  It provides an opportunity to recognize and commemorate the tragic history 
and ongoing legacy of residential schools, and to honour their survivors, their families, and 
communities.  
 
Please click HERE to view the joint memo from BC Emergency Health Services and the Ambulance 
Paramedics of BC. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

       
 
Troy Clifford       Stuart Myers 
Provincial President      Regional Vice President, 1 North 
Ambulance Paramedics of BC    Indigenous and Cultural Relations 
CUPE Local 873      Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
        CUPE Local 873 
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http://www.apbc.ca/index.php/download_file/10783/

